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Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to invite you to join your child at the Lower Key Stage 2 Reading and Spelling Workshop, on Tuesday 9th October. The workshop will begin in the hall at 9.15am and finish around 10am. The teaching staff will share strategies and activities that your children use each day in class. We will also talk about reading and share ways you can support the development of various reading skills. It’s an opportunity to see how your child is taught spelling and reading and how you can make the most of the home learning time that you share with them.
We hope you’ll find the activities enjoyable!
If you’d like to come along, please sign the slip below and return to your child’s teacher.
Best wishes,
Miss Crowe, Mr Murray and Mr Brown

LKS2 Parent and Child Spelling and Reading Workshop
Tuesday 9th October – 9.15-10.00

Please delete as appropriate:

I will/will not be attending the Spelling and Reading Workshop with my child.

Signed: _______________________________________

[bookmark: _GoBack]Parent/Carer of: ______________________________
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We would like to invite you to join your child at the Lower Key Stage 2 Reading and Spelling Workshop, on Tuesday 9th October. The workshop will begin at 9.15am and finish around 10am. The teaching staff will share strategies and activities that your children use each day in class. It’s an opportunity to see how your child is taught spelling and support you in working on spelling with them at home. We encourage you to join in and hope you’ll find the activities enjoyable!
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